
1

Landefeld, Josh

From: Chris Grant <cgrantaa@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2023 1:47 PM
To: PAC_Distribution; Parks&Rec
Subject: Band shell

 
I am sorry about the my snarky tone but I'm finally, after 40 years of defending municipal entities, 
getting fed up with y'all. 
 
It seems you think Liberty Plaza should be the sole community gathering place for outdoor events. 
 
Are you too young to remember when A2 had real communities and gathering places?  Maybe even 
had some facilities for the lower-caste people who do not ride bikes? 
 
How can you not think this structure is historic OR, god forbid, quirky and unusual and visually 
interesting?  And therefore worth keeping? 
 
Preserve the band shell, some way, somehow.  Just do it. 
 
I'm considering you to be in the same category as the planning people who are turning this green and 
pleasant city to boring mush.  I don't mind big, and I kind of like dense, but I despise visual mush. 
 
 
 
Chris Grant 
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